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Falls City Woman Injured in Wreck
(KLZA)-- A two-vehicle wreck Monday evening in Falls City sent a Falls City
woman to the hospital.

The Falls City Police Department says it happened shortly after 7:00 at the
intersection of 20th and Barada Streets.

According to the Falls City Police report, 24-year-old Sarah Lunsford was
westbound on 20th Street. She said she stopped at the intersection and thought
the pickup that was southbound on Barada was far enough away so she
proceeded into the intersection and the collision occurred.

17-year-old Jacob Meyer said he looked down at his speedometer and when he
looked up he hit the Lunsford car.

Lunsford was issued a citation for failure to yield the right-of-way.

She was transported by private vehicle to Community Medical Center in Falls
City with a possible, but not visible head injury.

Meyer was not hurt.
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